
Rogue Eagles General Meeting  July, 13, 2021 

 

President Bruce Tharpe opened the meeting at 7:04 PM 

19 members present. 

 

New member Barry Bach introduced himself and the club welcomed him with a round of 

applause. 

Old / New member Ken Brandt introduced himself and the club welcomed back him also. 

 

Art Kelly gave us the treasurers report and reported that all looks fairly healthy at present. 

Eric Kirby read the General Meeting Minutes from June 6, 2021 

Rob Merriman read the Board Minutes from June 24, 2021 

Old Business: 

Art Kelly gave us an Aviation Day update and reports that we now have 17 students signed up 

for the Camp to make it all happen !  He says Rob Merriman has done a great job promoting the 

event with television and newspaper coverage. 

He mentions that Eric Kirby worked out a deal with the AMA where we got 17 free balsa kits 

donated for the event  

New Business: 

1.  Art Kelly tells us that he received a donation of $1000 from the estate of Roger Compton, a 

friend of the club who passed away last year, in fond memory of the friendship  and generosity 

extended to him when he was allowed to camp here at flying events with his motorhome.  

2.  John Gaines also noted that he received a call from Molly Phillips, wife of recently deceased 

member Richard Phillips who wants to donate $500 to the club. John suggested installing a 

memorial bench with his name on it or a plaque in his honor. 

3.  Rob Merriman gave us an update on his PR work and relationship with Al’s Hobbies. 

He also informed us about his inquiry into having Club T-Shirts screen printed on varying color 

shirts with a minimum of 25 shirts per order. There is a one time $80.- set-up fee for screen 

printing but is more durable than iron on lettering. 
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4. Bruce tells us he had a conversation with Jay Strickland about the Silent Auction / Fun Fly this 

October and about doing a Pot Luck…there was general consensus that this was a good idea. 

5. Jess Walls inquired about the dust control situation and runway sealing with Scott Hudson. 

After club discussion it was decided to put off any dust mitigation expenses until next year. 

Scott reports that after his discussion with the company that did the last crack repairs that the 

sealing situation is not yet critical and can be done next year. 

 

50/50 Raffle  

Was won by Art Kelly who donated his $39 winnings back to the club…thank you Art !  

 

Show and Tell 

Chuck Brandt showed us his nicely built ¼ scale Stinson 108-3 “ in the bones” fuselage with 

sprung landing gear. This is from a “Realistic Kit “.  He plans to install a 33cc Evolution gasser in 

it. 

 

Rob Merriman showed us his two Tamiya  1/32 scale plastic Warbird kits, a F4U-1 Corsair and a 

P-51 D Mustang both done to fine museum scale. Each plane took him a bout 9-10 months of 

hard work. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:53 PM 

Submitted by Eric Kirby 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 


